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EPCRA expressly intends that the LEPCs and TEPC serve as a focal point in the community
for information and discussion about hazardous chemical emergency planning and health
and environmental risks. They also play a key role in effective all-hazard planning.

Section 301(c) specifies that each LEPC and TEPC organization should include, at a
minimum, representatives from each of the following groups:

LEPC Whole Community
Representatives

While EPCRA Section 301(c) specifies that each LEPC and TEPC organization should include
representatives from each of these groups, EPA recognizes that this is not possible in all
communities. As a part of the annual LEPC survey, the Montana SERC requests information
on how many of the groups are represented. 
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